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Starting from February 17, 2024, our Sunday Bulletin will 
be published in-house, allowing us to provide you with 
more up-to-date information. As a result, the last  
newsletter will be sent on February 9, 2024. If you would 
like to receive the bulletin via email, please contact  
bulletin@saintthomaslb.org. 

Parish Family Breakfast 
Sponsored by  

the Knights of Columbus 
Join YOUR St. Thomas Family  

for breakfast and fellowship. 
Sunday, January 21, 2024 

8am – 11am  
$8.00 a plate 

 
Coming up — Jazz Mass January 28th! 

  At every Roman Catholic Mass across the globe, our broth-
ers and sisters of the Catholic faith worship with the exact 
same readings and pray the same prayers, but celebrate with 
the music and traditions of their own cultures. Mass on Janu-
ary 28th at 9am will feature hymns in the style of Dixieland 
Jazz, embracing the local flavor of music in our area this time 
of year.  Mass will be reverently celebrated in a lively, uplift-
ing, soulful atmosphere. All are welcome! 
  Following the Jazz Mass, please join us for a King Cake 
Social in the community center! Enjoy fellowship, King Cake
--a traditional dessert during the carnival season, beverages, 
and some surprises!  
  If your family or business would like to sponsor a king cake, 
please email music@saintthomaslb.org. 

NOTICE CONCERNING 
COLLECTIONS 

The church greatly appreciates the support and generosity of 
all. However, during the offertory, it is important to use the 
special envelopes provided in the mail or in the pews for  
donations. These envelopes help with donation tracking and 
ensure that donations are identified correctly. It is not necessary 
to include your name and address on the envelopes. 
If you prefer your donation to go towards a specific cause or 
special collection, please make sure to use the designated  
envelopes. 
Thank you once again for your continued support and  
generosity. Your donations during the offertory are crucial for 
the ongoing work of the church community. 

As tax season is fast approaching, we want 
to ensure that you have all the necessary 
documents to complete your tax filing ac-
curately and on time. 
If you require a 2023 contribution tax 
statement for your records, simply send an 
email to Dee McKenna at 

secretary@saintthomaslb.org with your request.  

 
 
Wednesdays from 9am to 5pm and on Fridays from 7am 
to 5pm. The Adoration Chapel is located on the second 
floor of the office building. 
Make an appointment to spend an hour with Jesus in  
Eucharistic Adoration to express gratitude for your  
blessings. To make an appointment contact Sue Hoffman 
at 228-313-0157, sign the sign-up sheet in the east foyer, 
or fill out the form below and drop it in the collection 
basket.  
Visitors are welcome to stop by the Adoration Chapel at 
any time during the designated hours.  
 
Name:        
 
Mobile#:       
 
Wednesday hour:      
 
Friday hour:       
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Save 10% with Code EMMANUEL 

Christ is born; the world rejoices! Here’s another reason 

to rejoice: our sale has been extended through January 31. 

Continue to celebrate the coming of Christ and prepare 

for the National Eucharistic Congress this summer by get-

ting your passes 10% off with code: EMMANUEL 

Day passes will be released in only a few days, and when 

that happens, we expect the stadium will fill faster than 

ever before. If you’ve been planning to attend the full 

event, July 17–21, don’t wait to secure your pass!  

Go to www.eucharisticcongress.org/schedule to see the 

updated schedule for the full Congress experience. 

Register at https://www.eucharisticcongress.org/register 

and don’t forget to use code EMMANUEL at checkout to 

claim your discount. We will see you in Indianapolis! 

Blessing of the Jeeps was established 4 years ago as a  

fundraising event for St. Thomas Life Teen and Batman’s 

LBMS Animal Foundation.  This event is held at St. Thomas 

every April rain or shine.  All monies, from registration fees,  

t-shirt sales, raffles etc. are split 50/50 between these two  

organizations.  To register your jeep, purchase t-shirt or badges 

you can go online to https://www.eventbrite.com/.../blessing-of

-the-jeeps-ms...   If you do not have internet access you can 

contact Blessing of the Jeep at 228-806-7979 for more  

 NO LUNCHKINS 

For Feburary 
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HOUR OF GRACE  
A HEALING ENCOUNTER  

WITH JESUS IN THE EUCHARIST  
AT NATIVITY B.V.M. CATHEDRAL 

In connection with the Feast Day of Our Lady of 
Lourdes, which St. Pope John Paul II designated as 
World Day of the Sick and in the Spirit of Eucharistic Re-
vival, we will have Hour of Grace on the 3rd Thursday of 
February (on the 15th) at 6:00 p.m. at Nativity B.V.M. 
Cathedral. Through the power of prayer and the pres-
ence of Jesus in the Eucharist, we can experience heal-
ing and restoration.  
Please mark your calendars and make plans to attend 
the Hour of Grace at Nativity B.V.M. Cathedral. Let us 
come together and lift up our prayers for healing and 
restoration for the sick.  

 
NATIVITY BVM CATHEDRAL  

GLORIA IN EXCELSIS  
The Music and Fine Arts Ministry of Nativity BVM Cathedral 
announces the resumption of their Seventh Season of their 
Community Chorale: Gloria In Excelsis. The Community Choir 
program is open to any interested singers in the Diocese of  
Biloxi and the Greater Gulf Coast Area. The Chorale continues 
to rehearse on Tuesday evenings at 6:45 pm in the Youth  
Ministry Hall of the Sacred Heart Academy Center directly  
behind Nativity BVM Cathedral located at 870 Howard Avenue 
in Biloxi. The Spring 2024 Season works being prepared  
include John Stainer’s Crucifixion and the annual Patriotic 
Concert featuring Randall Thompson’s Testament of Freedom. 
These are major programs planned for this semester. The  
Chorale has also been invited to sing the National Anthem for 
the Memorial Day Ceremony at the National Veterans  
Cemetery in Biloxi and share a Patriotic Program at the  
National Armed Forces Retirement Home in Gulfport in May. 
For more information, contact Terry Maddox at 251 406-1454 

Please bring non-perishable grocery 

items to restock the Long Beach 

Food Pantry to the Masses on the 

weekend of Feburary 3 & 4 and 

leave them in the East foyer. 

Good Shepherd Showcase 

Open Feburary 3 - 4 


